
 

  

Kent Police  is 
  committed to eradicating all forms  

of violence against women and girls . 
  We want all  

women and girls who live, work, and socialise in  

our communities to feel safe.  
  

For more information visit: 

Please come and visit Kent Police and Partners at The Umbrella 

Centre, Court Street, Faversham between 0930-1130 on 

Wednesday 5th March 2025 to receive more information and 

advice about Violence against women and girls. 

 

 

    

kent.police.uk/VAWG 

  

    

 

            

  


